
 
 
 
 

 
 

As a teacher, part of your job is to help keep your students safe. Regular COVID-19 testing at 
school is a quick, easy, and free way to help keep your students, fellow teachers, and the community safe. 

By opting in you can help us identify cases early and stop outbreaks before they happen. 
 
 

 
 

Why Should I Sign Up? 
Regular testing helps 

identify COVID-19 cases 
quickly and early, 

which can help us stop an 
outbreak before it happens. 

Who Is Eligible? 
Testing will be offered 

to everyone – all students 
and staff – even if 

they don’t have symptoms 
of COVID-19. 

What Type of Test ? 
Our school uses a highly 
sensitive PCR-based test 

for weekly screening, 
and antigen-based tests 

for diagnostic use.

 

Help keep our school safe and open. Sign up for regular COVID-19 testing. 

 
  


	Why Should I Sign Up?
	Who Is Eligible?
	What Type of Test ?

